
Brock Minor Hockey In-Ice Advertising 

 

To the Council of the Township of Brock: 

Brock Minor Hockey respectfully requests exemption from the Township’s Arena 
Advertising Policy PR6 as follows: 

• Brock Minor Hockey would appreciate like to receive the entire space 
inside the Centre Ice Circle at all three rinks to place a "Home of the Brock 
Wild" type logo, for the next 5 years. We are requesting 5 years due to the 
cost of the textile graphic required for manufacture, and its expected life 
span of 5 years. The cost makes sense for us to spend over a 5 year 
period, but not for only a single year.  

 

Thank you for your consideration.  

       or         

 

Matt Gross 

President - Brock Minor Hockey Association 


